
The First Hebrew Congregation 
Elul-Tishrei 5781                                                              September 2021   

What a wonderful summer we are having! The FHC building is being used and all services are 
being enjoyed and well attended.  The beautiful reading garden is being used for family photo 
ops. We have had a Ketubah signing, a Bar Mitzvah, and a wedding.  The Teitel Hall has been 

the venue of the Book Club meetings, the movie, The Catcher Was a Spy, and some of the 
greatest Onegs and Kiddushes ever in western Michigan. Friday night services were well 

attended, and some Saturday morning services have had 4 times the required Minyan.  We will 
miss the Steinfelds, who have returned to New Jersey, and we welcome Rabbi Cohen who will 

lead us through the High Holidays 

High Holiday Schedule 2021 

Erev Rosh Hashanah
Monday, September 6 at 8:00 p.m.

Rosh Hashanah
Tuesday/Wednesday, September 7 & 8 at 10:00 a.m.

Tashlikh - By the Water
Tuesday, September 7 at 4:30

Shabbat Shuvah
Saturday, September 11 at 10:00 a.m.

Kol Nidre
Wednesday, September 15 at 7:00 p.m.

Yom Kippur
Thursday, September 16 at 10:00 a.m.

Yiskor –10:40
Concluding Service at 6:30 p.m.

Shofar Blowing 8:30 p.m.

Those attending in person will be required to wear a mask.

If you would like to follow the service by Zoom or live stream, see the links below. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/9241512626?pwd=Q3N4aGlxbTU0WjF6L3dxWkZHVStCUT09 

Meeting ID: 924 151 2626  
Passcode: southhaven

Live Stream: 
https://bit.ly/3sIYSUj

Prayer books will be available for borrowing at FHC on Sunday, September 5th, 
from 10 a.m. until noon. 

https://zoom.us/j/9241512626?pwd=Q3N4aGlxbTU0WjF6L3dxWkZHVStCUT09
https://bit.ly/3sIYSUj


Cancellations 
The September 6th Community dinner has been canceled because of new Covid issues.  Also, 
Break-the-Fast has been canceled. Barry has agreed to still make kugels. You may take a 
portion of kugel after the last Shofar blowing on Yom Kippur. 

Good wishes
Good wishes to Michael Slotnick who just moved into River Ridge Retirement Village. May your 
health get better and your body remain strong. 

Get Well
Get well to Gale Rothner.  Our prayers are for your health and a continued strong spirit! 

Congratulations
Congratulations to Arnie and Debbie Zuckerman on the marriage of their son, Joshua.  May the 
couple give you many years of joy. 

Congratulations to Steve and Debbie Ehrlich on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson, Andrew. 

Movie Time 
Save the date for the next movie:  Wednesday, September 22nd at 7 p.m. to see The Pickle 
Recipe.  Hope to see you there.

     

          


